
 

 

 

 
   

From: McCauley, Kirsten 
To: Millar, Chris 
Subject: FW: Fulton Hamlet Expansion 
Date: Monday, February 7, 2022 7:01:11 PM 

From: McCauley, Kirsten 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 5:36 PM 
To: 
Subject: Fulton Hamlet Expansion 

Hi Peter, 

Further to our phone conversation, please see the below links to the information 
discussed. 

PDS 42-2021 is the report with the rural recommendations -
https://niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-2021.aspx 
Specifically Appendix 3 has the detailed review. 

West Lincoln’s Report on Rural Boundaries - Planning Building Environmental Committee -
October 12, 2021 (escribemeetings.com) See Item 12.5 Report 117-2021. You can review 
the Township’s recommendations on the rural settlement boundaries. If you click on 
the Item you will see links to the MHBC Report for the Rural Employment Study. 

Here is the link to the Township’s zoning by-law - Zoning - West Lincoln. 

As mentioned, there is more work required finalize recommendations, the Niagara 
Official Plan and then the local conformity process. 

If you have any comments you wish to submit, please provide them to me over the 
next couple of days. 

Thanks, 
Kirsten 

Kirsten McCauley, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Planner – Secondary Plans, Long Range Planning 
Planning and Development Services, Niagara Region 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 
Phone: 905-980-6000 ext. 3532 
Email: kirsten.mccauley@niagararegion.ca 
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